
COMPUTER NEWS 

For MyPCS Online Students 

Grades K - 8 
 

School Computer Return Dates  
 

 

If you are a MyPCS student in KG - 8th grades who has a school computer 

at home, please plan to return the computer AND power adapter in the 

MIDDLE SCHOOL OFFICE during one of the following times:    

 
  
 

 

 
 

 

Questions? Contact your LA teacher, the front office, or  

Mrs. Foushee at fousheeli@pcsb.org. 

Thank you! 

June 9 1:00pm - 3:00pm 
June 10 8:00am - 3:00pm 
June 11 8:00am - 3:00pm 

If you have a DESKTOP, don’t forget the  

power cord, keyboard, & mouse!!! 
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